The Auctioneer Newsletter



MUSC HEALTH MULLINS NURSING CENTER VALENTINE'S DONATION

The Mullins High School National Honor Society and Beta Club made a Valentine's Day Donation to the MUSC Health Mullins Nursing Center on February 14th. There are currently seventy-three nursing center residents, but the organizations were able to donate enough socks and cards for a total of eighty-four residents. It meant so much to those who are away from their families and in some cases seldom or never see any of their family members. Just to know that there are those who care about others they don't even know meant so much them. Mrs. Brantley and Mrs. Dudley thank Mrs. Dorothy Davis for her financial contribution and all the members of the National Honor Society and the Beta Club who donated cards, socks, and bags, and their time to make this year's Valentine's Day so special for members of the senior citizens community. We are Auctioneer Proud!



COUNSELOR APPRECIATION WEEK

Mullins High School Counselor Appreciation week was a success. Our counselors were provided a luncheon. Thank you for all that you do for our students and teachers.

MULLINS HIGH SCHOOL STUDENT RECEIVES DUAL ENROLLMENT AWARD

Janae Gerald has been selected to receive the following Honors during Honors Night at Florence-Darlington Technical College: K-12 Dual Enrollment Award, Highest Cumulative GPA, and Phi Theta Kappa Honors. Honors Night is scheduled for Thursday, April 18, 2024 at 6:00pm in the SIMT auditorium. Congratulations Janae!



BLACK HISTORY PROGRAM

On February 16, 2024, Mullins High School hosted a Black History Program. The speaker was Captain Milton Troy III, Chief of Staff Naval Sea Systems Command U.S. Navy. He encouraged students to be great because they have greatness in their community. "If the people in their community can be great then they can too".





LAW EDUCTION HAS A SPECIAL GUEST

Mullins Lawyer Robert Corley spoke to the Spring Semester Law Education Students at Mullins High School.

MULLINS HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS ACCEPTED TO CLEMSON!

Clemson's admission counselor came to Mullins High and talked with the students that were accepted. She answered all questions along with discussing scholarships that are available. In addition, she talked with them about completing the FASFA process. Congratulations!

